WILLOWS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
Office of the Superintendent

Date: 08/16/10

Request For Placement on Board Agenda:

AGENDA TOPIC: New Accounting Firm for Annual Audit

PRESENTER: Betty Skala, Director of Business Services

Backeround Information:

April 2010 we entered into an agreement with Nigro, Nigro and White, a professional
accountancy corporation to conduct our annual audit starting with fiscal year 2009-10.

Effective 8/16/2010, Nigro, Nigro and White no longer exist and it has become Christy White
Accountancy Corporation (CWAC). Christy White one of the former partners of Nigro, NIgro
and White, will be operating the new CPA firm. We continue to work with the same assigned
accounting staff as with the previous agency.

The agreement remains the same other than reimbursement for services rendered for 2009-10
fiscal year audit have been adjusted to reflect the remaining amount due.

Recommendations:

Ratification of our entering into this agreement to continue our audit services with
the new accounting firm of Christy White Accountancy Corporation.
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